Ohio Leadership Institute 

2022 PERSONAL COUNSELOR APPLICATION
Name: __________________________________________ Age: _______ Grade (fall, 2022): _________

Home Address: _________________________________________ Home Phone: __________________

City: ________________________________________ State: _________ZIP: _____________________

High School/College: __________________________________________________________________
Current GPA: ___________ E-Mail Address: _______________________________________________
Have you attended OhioLTC as a participant? _____                                  If yes, how many years? _____
Have you served as an OhioLTC counselor before? _____  

 If yes, how many years? _____
Have you attended OMUN? _____




 If yes, how many years? _____

Have you served as an OMUN state officer? _____



“I have read the Personal Counselor Code of Conduct and I am in COMPLETE compliance with ALL codes and will be in COMPLETE compliance while I am serving as a counselor.”

______________________________________
_____________________________________________

Signature of Applicant



Signature of Parent or Guardian







(Not required if applicant is 18 or older)
I would like to be considered as a PERSONAL COUNSELOR at the following:


_____ 
OhioLTC High School at Hyatt Regency Columbus – June 3-5, 2022
Personal Counselors report to training on June 2 at 7:00PM  


_____ 
OhioLTC Grades 7-8 at Hyatt Regency Columbus – June 3-5, 2022


Personal Counselors report to training on June 2 at 7:00PM. 

_____ 
I am interested in serving as a counselor at leadership day camps during the summer if my schedule permits.  (The Institute will contact you regarding day camp opportunities).

NOTE:  IF YOU HAVE SERVED AS A JR OR SR OMUN STATE OFFICER IN THE PAST YOU ONLY NEED TO COMPLETE THIS PAGE OF 
THE PERSONAL COUNSELOR APPLICATION.
E-Mail to the Institute at ohioleader@gmail.com
Mail to the Institute at 240 Woodland Avenue, Columbus OH 43203

RETURN COMPLETED APPLICATION BEFORE May 1, 2022
PERAONAL COUNSELOR SELECTIONS WILL BE POSTED ON THE WEBSITE ON MAY 1.
